
The WZGX Biennial Ownership report has been filed and is accurate.  There was a timing discrepancy 
with the filing of the report due to a confusion of filing requirements and the use of the online filing 
system.  These issues have been resolved and Biennial Ownership reports will be filed in a timely fashion 
moving forward. 


